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I am firmly against this measure/bill. As an owner of a household well it will 

dramatically affect me. As we have trace amounts of Arsenic in our well. For 

drinkable water we treat it at the end use. Per the state order this will be a 

contaminated well and more than likely shutdown and redrilled. This wood be an 

impossible task, both with affordability and it would tap in to the same aquifer. What 

would benefit myself and my neighbors is the shutting down of illegal marijuana 

grows.  

Thank you for your consideration 

Brian Campbell 


